INVITATION

THE PRESIDENT OF THE HUNGARIAN ACADEMY OF
SCIENCES CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO THE NEXT
EVENT OF THE PUBLIC LECTURES SERIES ENTITLED
“THE FUTURE OF EDUCATION IN A KNOWLEDGE-
RICH SOCIETY” ORGANIZED BY THE PRESIDENTIAL
COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC EDUCATION OF THE MTA

Date: June 9, 2022. 16:00

Venue of the event: The main Building of the Hungarian
Academy of Sciences

Budapest, Széchenyi Istvan tér 9.

PROGRAMME
Chair: Bené Csapd, president of the PCPE

Welcome and Opening Remarks:
Vanda Lamm, the Vice-President of the MTA

TEREZINHA NUNES, Professor Emeritus,
Department of Education, University of Oxford

WHEN WHAT WE KNOW IS NOT WHAT WE SEE:
THE PLACE OF QUANTITATIVE REASONING IN
EDUCATION

ON\A/VJ» Discussants
~ Csaba Csikos (University of Szeged)
Eszter Kénya (University of Debrecen)




